PARKS & RECREATION ADVISORY BOARD
MEETING MINUTES

Tume 11, 2013 Meeting called to order at 6:30 p.m,

Debbie Gonsalues was introduced as 2 prospective member of the committee, and she discuss feeling about
wanting to join the Parks and Rec. committee.

Ken Withrow made a motion to accept Debbie as a full time member and Joan said second. Debbie was
approved by the committee. It was voted also to put Michael Jones on alternative status. Both Debbie and
Michael’s status is subject to council vote.

Chris Biozinsky reviewed activities being done at this time by the Parks and Rec. Committee. Ideas for the
K. B. Farmers Market was discussed. Opening time of market was discussed as being changed to a later
time in the morning, Bob will talk with Janet regarding the time. Committee expressed appreciation for the
success of Boogie In The Park.

T-shirts for Boogie In The Park was also discussed. Color and sizes for t-shirts as well as the prices for the
shirts was discussed by Joan. A design for t-shirts is being worked on at this time. Joan was authorized to
order the t-ghirts,

Paula Withrow discussed the up-coming trips for the town. Tickets will go on sale July & for the Sept. 12,
2013, trip to Warsaw for the Country Squire Inn and Winery for a wine tasting and dinner. It was stated
that the price would be $20.00 for the bus trip, tips for the driver, and wine steward.. Dinner would be paid
by each individual.

Plans for the upcoming trip for Christmas was discussed. Paula gave prices and ideas for a boat trip and a
dinner trip with a horse driven irolley ride. Dinner at Ruth Chris on Dec. 5 was shown to be the most
interesting choice. Paula is to talk with Ruth Chris Manager for a discounted price arranged by Dean
Lambeth, Mayor. Group wanted dinner to be at Ruth Chris if a fair price could be obtained.

Liz Houston discussed the Joint Committee Chairpersons’ Quarterly Meeting which was on April 18, 2013.
Minutes were mailed to Gabby Kraus on line. Sept. 3 is the next meeting of the Joint Committee

Chairman’s.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:35 p..m.




